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The document provides a comprehensive summary of the policy measures in the 
Chancellor of the Exchequer’s Spring Budget 2023. 

This correction slip rectifies two errors: one on the preliminary text on the title page, 
of the hard copies of the document. The other a small factual error on a policy 
measure. These will be resolved in the online version.  

 

Correction 1 

The title page currently reads: 

Presented to Parliament 
by the Chancellor of the Exchequer 
by Command of His Majesty 
 
March 2023 
 
HC 1183 
 

The title page should read: 

Return to an order of the House of Commons dated 15 March 2023 
 
Copy of the Budget Report – March 2023 as Laid before the House of Commons 
by the Chancellor of the Exchequer when opening the Budget. 
 
Victoria Atkins 
His Majesty’s Treasury 
15 March 2023 
 
Ordered by the House of Commons to be printed 15 March 2023 
 
HC 1183 
 

Correction 2 

Paragraph 4.169 currently reads: 

4.169 Extending Train and Progress – Train and Progress increases the length of 
time that UC claimants in the Intensive Work Search regime can spend on full-



time training from 8 weeks to 12 weeks (and to 16 weeks in certain subject areas 
which have Skills Bootcamps), while still remaining eligible for UC. The 
government will extend this flexibility to April 2025. The extension will also allow 
claimants to benefit from opportunities funded and delivered by the Devolved 
Administrations in Scotland and Wales, where skills and education is devolved. 

We are removing the reference to 12 weeks and Skills Bootcamps, so the 
paragraph now reads: 

4.169 Extending Train and Progress – Train and Progress increases the length of 
time that UC claimants in the Intensive Work Search regime can spend on full-
time training, including Skills Bootcamps in England, from 8 weeks to 16 weeks, 
while still remaining eligible for UC. The government will extend this flexibility to 
April 2025. The extension will also allow claimants to benefit from opportunities 
funded and delivered by the Devolved Administrations in Scotland and Wales, 
where skills and education is devolved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


